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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to a Freedom of Information request which you 
submitted to the Central Intelligence Agency for documents of the 
Warren Commission. In the course of its review, the CIA has 
surfaced several documents which were originated or received 
by this agency and has asked us to respond directly to you on them. 

These documents were given CIA numbers 0268-0272. All these 
documents are released to you in the form referred to us from the 
CIA, except one document which originated with and was classified 
by the United States Senate Select Committee to Study Governmental 
Operations with Respect to Intelligence Activities. This document 
has been referred to the Senate for declassification review, and we 
will inform you when that review is completed. 

Sincerely, 

AMES E. O'NEILL 
Deputy Archivist 
of the United States 

5 Enclosures 


